
CITY OF NOVATO 
NOTICE OF UPCOMING OVERNIGHT / WEEKEND WORK 

DOWNTOWN SMART STATION PROJECT 
DEPOT LOT / GRANT AVENUE, APN 153-057-22 
This notice is to inform you that the track and rail construction is scheduled to be 
completed this weekend.  From 7pm on Friday October 14  until 7 am Monday 
October 17, the contractor will be working 24-hours per day over the week-
end.   
 
This work has to be completed over the weekend so that SMART can continue to 
test their equipment, trains, and safety equipment during the week, in preparation 
for regular service starting in December of this year. 
 
Please take a moment to visit novato.org/downtownstation, view the project infor-
mation shown for the Downtown Train Station, as project updates will be posted 
there. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we get this phase of the 
project built.  
 
 

Work is progressing on schedule, and on budget.  We are just about 50% complete.  The station’s platform foundation concrete 
has been poured. 
 

If you have any ques ons or comments, please contact pw@novato.org or call 
Date: 10/11/16 


